

Piedmont First Baptist Church
105 North Main St.
Piedmont, AL 36272
Phone Number 256-447-9496
Fax 256-447-7322
Deacons on call: 24hrs.-A Day
Scott Young 256-473-6649
Jerry Jones 256-452-7740

PIEDMONTFBC.ORG	June 16, 2019
A Forgiving Father Luke 15:11-32	
The son could go to his father.	
The son saw his father's home as heaven.	
The father met the son where he was.	

**CLOSING PRAYER** 

**Gene Smith** 

# Sunday, June 16th

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. Morning Worship 10:15 a.m.

"HAPPY FATHER'S DAY"

**No Evening Service** 

Tuesday, June 18th

Sr Adult Choir 9:30 a.m.

Wednesday, June 19th

Bible Study 6:00 p.m. Fellowship Hall Youth 3rd floor 6:00 p.m.

Choir @ 7:00 p.m.

Friday, June 21st

"Pieces of Love" Quilt Class will Meet today at 9:00 a.m. in the Sewing Room, (Old) North Wing

Sunday, June 23rd

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. Morning Worship 10:15 a.m.

Baby Shower for Anna Chambless in F. H at FBC from 1:00 p.m.—4:00 p.m.

### SUNDAY, June 16th

Babies: Lil Haslam & Patti Singleton
Toddlers 1: Vickie Goss & Cynthia Baker
2's & 3's: Katie & Lee Pentecost

4 yr. old: Combine with 5 yr Old
5 yr. old: Erin & Dustin Steed

Security: Charles McDonald, Jeff Haney

Children's Church: Ken & Julia Grissom

## SUNDAY, June 23rd

Babies: Anna Chambless & Lori Deerman

Toddlers 1: Johnny & Lori Bain
2's & 3's: Sam & Mack Allen
4 yr. old: Combine with 5yr. Old.
5 yr. old: Kristi & Cayla Parris
Security: Danny Pointer, John Haney
Children's Church: Brian & Donna Bryant

June 17th

Memphis Thomason

June 18th

Frances Steward
Beverly Hart
June 20th

Colson Bentley Eva Marie Spanos

June 21st

Myra Sanford Hailey Singleton

June 22nd

Diane Marshall

June 23rd

Jim Garner Lynn Steward

If you would like a picture or name of a family member who currently serves or has served in the armed services added to the presentation for our Patriotic Service coming up, please get the picture with the name and branch of service to Darren by June 23.

Thank you so much for your generosity during this difficult time. We greatly appreciate it. I am so thankful for each of you! Kathy Bryant

Thank you all so much! That was so kind!!

**Scott Bryant** 

From the pages of the "Little Flock"

The Canvass Committee was a result of a Deacon Board resolution recommended to and approved by the church in conference on Sunday night, June 19, 1923 which read:

Be it resolved that we try to get each and every member who is able to attend the services of the church as much as possible, and to contribute of their means to the support of the church.

And be it further resolved that any member who is able and will not contribute of his means to the support of the church is subject to discipline, and after receiving due notice of his pledge not being paid as promised, the church shall bring charges against such members and if said member or members will not pay then the church will withdraw the hand of fellowship from same.

And be it further resolved that we see all members who join the Church and get them to sign a pledge for the support of the same, and anyone who will not sign a pledge to support the church, that if the applicant is able to do so, the church refuse to receive such a one as a member.

And be it further resolved that these resolutions be carried out regardless of flesh and blood.

The above resolutions were adapted by the church.
Dr. Fuller, Moderator

#### **DOMINCAN MISSION TRIP**

Please help us with some needs for our mission trip, July 7-14th. We need items for hygiene bags. All items should be small and light weight, travel/trial size. We will be putting them in small bags. Needs are: Lotion, deodorant, nail files, chapstick, razors, bath cloths (thin ones) pens, pencils, notepads, book marks, hair bands, small pen lights, small gifts for boys/girls (cars, hair bows, stickers)

You may also give a monetary donation to help us buy items we don't get. Any extra money will go for Spanish Bibles. Thank you for your help in our mission projects. All items need to be turned in by JUNE 26th. God Bless You!

Pam Jones, Holly Williams

FBC FUNDRAISER

**Piedmont First Baptist Church will** be celebrating their 150th anniversary on January 26th, 2020. We are inviting church members past and present to join us in this celebration. We are having a special commemorative brick available for you to purchase that will be placed on a pathway in the front church grounds. The proceeds will go towards the FBC Piedmont 150th Year banquet. The cost will be \$100. Your brick will have the First Baptist Piedmont church logo and 3 lines available for text engraving. Each line may have up to 15 spaces.



If you are interested in becoming a part of the First Baptist Church E-mail prayer ministry, please give your name, phone # & Email address to *Ronnie Morrow* or send it to him at: memeandpops@hotmail.com or call him at 256-447-2841.

Camp Lee Summer Retreat, July 12-14th Cost is \$120 including 5 meals & activities. Fifth grade students (going into sixth grade) through twelfth grade are encouraged to attend.







#### FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor Rev. Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music Darby Bryant, Interim Director of Students Rhonda Ledbetter, Director of Sr. Adults